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01 March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
   
Re: Welcome message from the Principal 
 
I am delighted your child will be joining Stanground Academy in September. Please find enclosed 
some important information regarding our academy. 
 
Our core purpose at Stanground Academy is to provide your child with a world class education 
that will enable them to flourish in a complex and ever-changing world. 
 
Our academy is a place of high expectations; where pupils and staff share a clear understanding 
of the vision and values which shape our culture and enable us to succeed together in harmony. 
We care passionately about every member of our academy community; therefore, it is important to 
us that your child feels happy and reassured about their transition to Stanground Academy and looks 
forward to starting with us. 
 
We are holding two transition days this year on Wednesday 3 July 2024 and Thursday 4 July 2024.  
There will also be an opportunity for you to find out further information on the evening of Wednesday 
03 July 2024, between 4.00pm - 7.00pm (details will be forwarded separately). 
 
To ensure our placement of pupils into their new classes and tutor groups is effective, staff from 
Stanground Academy will be working with all our primary schools to ensure key information around 
pupil progress, SEND information, friendship groups and any further pastoral information is shared 
with our dedicated transition team.  
 
Our local uniform supplier is Chroma Sports, who are based in Bretton, Peterborough. Working 
together with Chroma Sports has meant that we have been able to source the best quality uniform at 
the lowest prices. More information will be available on our website.  
 
All our exciting after school clubs and opportunities, including trips, can be found on our website. In 
addition, we have a wide variety of support in place at the academy, including a dedicated SEND 
team, catch-up provisions, Young People’s Counselling Service, mentoring specialists and 
experienced, passionate pastoral teams. These are just some of the resources at our disposal and 
we will do everything in our power to ensure that your child has the best start to life at Stanground 
Academy. 
 
The team here are looking forward to meeting you in July. If you do have any further questions, 
please feel free to contact the admissions team via transition24@stangroundacademy.org and we 
will reply to you as soon as possible.   
 
 
Please accept your place by 15 March 2024 by following the link or scanning the below QR code: 
 

http://www.stangroundacademy.org/
https://www.stangroundacademy.org/transition
https://forms.office.com/e/MVcFxqa8NH
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Alternatively, you can contact us via email: transition24@stangroundacademy.org providing the 
following information for your child: 
 

• Full Name 

• Date of Birth 
 
We will communicate to you again when we have details to share regarding the two transition days 
and the information evening in July. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Mr Matthew Van Lier 
Principal 
 
 

 


